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NEXT MEETING   

August 17, 2022 

Leftovers, Etc. 

12:30 pm 

 

AUGUST 

 

 Aug  10 - Kiwanis Meeting.  Child Protection Guidelines - Ed. 

 Aug  17 - Kiwanis Meeting.  Leftovers, etc. - Sandy. 

 Aug  24 - Kiwanis Meeting.  Every Childs Hope – Sara DeWeese. 

 Aug  31 - Kiwanis Meeting,  Board/Business Meeting. 

 

Louann opened the meeting with a greeting to all and the pledge of allegiance.  Pauline followed 

with the invocation.  Louann reminded us of the annual membership dues are due on or before Sept. 14.  

She also reminded us of the candy sale dates and the service date for Feed My Starving Children.   

Today’s presentation was Ed’s annual discussion of the Youth Protection Guidelines.   All 

members need to read and understand these guidelines.  Please refer to Ed’s Aug. 8th email with the 

Kiwanis International Youth Protection Policies and Procedures.  Also, all members are required to have 

an updated background check on file with our secretary, Rick.  If you have any questions, call Rick to 

see when your new background check is due for renewal.   

Happy dollars:   Everyone was happy with today’s great weather and Ed’s presentation.  Also, Shirley 

was happy for the arrival of her 18th great-grand baby! 

50/50: Drawing - Louann.                 

            Lottery Ticket - Jeanne                              

Thanks to Jeanne McKenna for taking the notes of today’s meeting. 

 

 

Member News 

 

 Chad Dickemper’s daughter, Cheyenne, made the Golden Girls Cheerleading Squad at 

Oakville High School.  Congratulations, Cheyenne.  We’re happy to hear that Linda Hoppe’s daughter is 

doing better, but still has a long way to go.  Please keep her in your thoughts and prayers. 

Feed My Starving Children 
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Due to the fact that there was vandalism to the air conditioning at the construction site at Queeny 

Park, our group could no longer be accommodated in August.   However, we have some Good News 

because we have now secured the St. Louis County Kennedy Recreation Complex in South County -

-- 6022 Wells Rd., St. Louis, MO  63128.   We also have new dates which we feel will work better for 

schools and churches -- New dates --- September 8, 9, 10 and 11th!   Also, Parking is much more 

plentiful and more accessible.   We think this will be a blessing to FMSC’s outreach program. We will 

need up to 3500 volunteers in order to pack our goal of 1 million meals.   So, we are hoping you will 

spread the word and possibly we can encourage many of the schools and churches to participate in this 

community project!  Canned Goods will also be collected for Operation Food Search during this mobile 

pack.   Please visit us at   feedtheneedstl.org. 

For your information, Feed My Starving Children has sent over 15 million meals to the Ukraine Area.    

 

Oakville HS Key Club News                                                        Mehlville HS Key Club New 

        OHS Key Club Meetings TBD.                                                   MHS Key Club meetings TBD. 
 

With the start of the new school year just a couple of weeks away, we expect to hear from our 

two Key Clubs soon to learn when they are meeting and also about some of their planned activities. 

 

 

South County Kiwanis Web Page and Face Book Page  

 

We now have a Web Page and a Face Book Page up and running.  You can now follow us on 

either page by going to them with their addresses, or you can click a link on either of them to get to the 

other.  We encourage you to follow us through either of them to keep abreast of our activities. 

 

Web Page:    http://k11339.site.kiwanis.org/   Face Book Page:  South County Kiwanis 

 

Thanks to Mary Howard for taking care of the Facebook page and to Katie Keeven for taking care of the 

Web Page. 

 
AUGUST 

 

Birthdays:           Gerry Abeln - 8/4 

        Chad Dickemper - 8/2 

 

Anniversaries:                     None in August. 

                         

Kiwanis Anniversaries:    Chad Dickemper - 8/8/2018 
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